
DIXON!PARK 
Mr. Bob Olson 

112 E Second St 

Dixon, IL 61021 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

The Dixon Park District respectfully requests a grant of $205,000.00 for 

two (2) Green Flush restrooms, one for Page Park and a second one 

for the Meadows. This is the second ranked priority of the three 

projects being submitted to Lee County for funding consideration.  

With the City of Dixon winning the $12 million dollar RAISE grant, 

millions of dollars of improvements will soon be going into Page Park. 

This will soon be an even greater destination park for the people of 

our community and visitors. A restroom will be needed to complete 

this area. 

The Park District has been awarded a $185,000.00 grant for 

improvements on the bike trails and park at the Meadows. These 

upgrades will again lead to more users both from the 

community and points beyond. An immediate need for the 

Meadows is the replacement of an old pit toilet. 

With development in Page Park and the Meadows, we will use the 

grant money we are requesting from you to put in two "green 11 

restrooms for visitors to those Park District Properties.  

The two primary needs for these improvements are simple. First. 

Increased traffic in Dixon's Page Park is the major driving force to 

accommodate park users. Secondly, pit toilets are a thing of the past. 

The appearance and odor they emit are not appealing and some 

people refuse to use them for those reasons. The Park District. with 



your help, would love to be able to give park users a great experience 

overall when visiting the parks, using the trails, and enjoying the 

recreational activities. 

Long-term thinking there will never be a utility bill to pay for the

"green" modular restroom. The restroom uses solar, rain water, and 
holding tanks to be totally free of utilities. This restroom is cutting 

edge technology, only one company makes them at this time. This 

type of option is best suited for our locations proposed, as there is no 

water, sewer or electricity at either of these sites. The cost to run 

these utilities to the sites would be $50,000.00 for each site. 

In recognition of this grant, we will install permanent signs outside of 

the restrooms recognizing Lee County for the funding of the 

restrooms. We have included an example of this signage as part of 

this proposal. Dixon Park District will also provide public recognition 

for awarding these funds for the two (2) green restrooms, as well as 

develop messages for sharing with local media and via social media. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request. Please find our cost 

estimates in the packet provided. The cost of $102,500.00 times two 

restrooms totaling $205,000.00. 

Meanwhile, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

myself, at (815)284�3306 or director@dixonparkdlstrict.com. 

Sincerely, 

Duane Long 

Dixon Park District, Executive Director 
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